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Edmonds, Danica (MMAH)

From: John Balkwill <consult2@shaw.ca>
Sent: April 7, 2021 4:13 PM
To: Edmonds, Danica (MMAH)
Subject: Re: Acknowledgement for Application for Consent - MMAH File # 60-C-214694 - Clearwater Bay, 

Lake of the Woods, Kenora District

CAUTION -- EXTERNAL E-MAIL - Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender. 

Hi : 
I just saw your note request for the first page of the attachment. 
I just sent page 2 for the photo and did not think page one was necessary for the submission. 
 
Please advise once this Preliminary Submission has been circulated and look forward to all comments. 
 
Thank you. 
"Stay Safe" 
 
John Balkwill 
LakeLand Consulting Services 
Kelowna BC 
April 7, 2021 
 
 

From: "Danica Edmonds, MAH" <Danica.Edmonds@ontario.ca> 
To: "consult2" <consult2@shaw.ca> 
Cc: "Mackay, Neil (MMAH)" <Neil.Mackay@ontario.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 1:16:56 PM 
Subject: Acknowledgement for Application for Consent - MMAH File # 60-C-214694 - Clearwater Bay, Lake of the 
Woods, Kenora District 
 

 
Via email only 
  
Subject:  Early Consultation for Application for Consent – lot addition 
Applicants/Owners: Logan and Sue Krugar/Bill MacMillan 
Agent:  John Balkwill, LakeLand Consulting 
Location:  Lot 3, RP228, PIN 42150-2091, Clearwater Bay, Lake of the Woods, south of Pellatt Twp, 
Unincorporated Territory, District of Kenora 
MMAH File #:  60-C-214694 
  
This is to notify you that the above draft application for early consultation has been received by the 
Thunder Bay office of the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing. 
  
The planner assigned to your file is: 




